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ADVICE TO BRITISH COMMUNITIES IN THE MIDDLE EAST

Thank you for your letter of 31 December proposing to extend
advice which we have already given to the dependents of British
nationals in certain parts of the Gulf to those in Jordan and
Yemen. I have not had an opportunity to consult the Prime
Minister about this before your deadline, but I believe he would
be content.

I am copying this letter to the Private Secretaries to
members of OPD(G) and to Sonia Phippard (Cabinet Office).

Charles Powell

Simon Gass, Esg.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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